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July 2,2013
Re: 2014 Lead-Free Federal Legislation

Dear Eemax Customers,

On January 4, 2011, President Obama signed into law the "Reduction of Lead in Drinking Water Act," which
revised the definition for "lead free" in the Safe Drinking Water Act (SDWA) as it pertains to "pipe, pipe
fittings, plumbing fittings, and fixtures." The national law, for the most part, replicates California's regulation
governing lead in drinking water, with many of the same test requirements and product exemptions. This law
goes into effect across the nation on January 4‘h, 2014.

1. Eemax products have been certified Lead-Free since the inception of California law AB1953 and NSF 61,
Annex G on January 1, 2010 through the Water Quality Association of Lisle, lllinois. You may visit their website
at www.wga.org, and do a product search under Eemax for a complete listing. Also, NSF 61, Annex G has been
changed to NSF 372.

2. Since our products are certified lead free, we do not have a need to identify them separately from non-
certified product.

3. Our products were tested and certified as compliant without any changes to wettable parts, so any existing
stock before 2010 is compliant.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me.
Sincerely,
Robert Horton

Compliance Manager
rhorton@eemaxinc.com




